

27/01/2017

Meeting with HE The President of the Portuguese Republic

The Director of the EPLO Professor Spyridon Flogaitis had an official meeting with the President of the Portuguese Republic H.E. Marcelo Rebelo de Sousa on January 27, 2017 in Lisbon.

The meeting took place at the Presidential Palace "Palácio de Belém" in a particularly friendly atmosphere since the Portuguese President, Professor of Administrative Law at the University of Lisbon, is a member of the European Group of Public Law (EGPL), the Scientific Council of EPLO. In addition, Portugal has recently become the 16th Member-state of the EPLO.

During his visit in the capital of Portugal, Prof. Flogaitis also met with the Minister of Justice ms Francisca Van Dunem at the Ministry which is situated at the famous Square Praça do Comércio as well as with the State Secretary for European Affairs Ms Margarida Marques at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

1/1